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Happy 

birthday to 
Emily and 

Josh Salmon 
who will 

celebrate their 
7th birthday 
on Monday. 
25 September 

 

 

  

WELCOME TO WEEK 10 

Gum Flat Public students have another busy week to 
end Term 3. Our primary students are travelling to 
Sydney for the PSSA Touch Football finals and our K12 
class will be busy at school with various activities,      
including a Gold Rush day on Thursday. 

Enjoy the holidays and we look forward to seeing  
everyone back in Term 4, commencing Monday                  
9 October. 

SYDNEY TOUCH FOOTBALL EXCURSION 

Mrs Coddington, Mr Coddington and Mr Butler are 
travelling to Sydney today with our primary students 
who will be participating in the PSSA Small School’s 
Touch Football finals on Wednesday. While they are 
away they will do some sight seeing, including Syd-
ney Tower and Taronga Zoo.                                                                                        
This is an amazing opportunity for our students and 
we wish them all the best for their finals games and 
hope they have an amazing week away.                             

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

Gum Flat students celebrated Book Week last    
Thursday and our students arrived in some amazing 
costumes. We then enjoyed morning tea and a     
farewell presentation to Ms Angel.                            
Thank you to all the families who attended to support 
our amazing students and for providing a plate of 
food to share. 

 
 



 

 

SCHOOL STAFFING WEEK 10 
Mrs Coddington and Mr Butler will be accompanying our Primary        
students in Sydney this week. In their absence Mrs Boney, Mrs Irwin, Mrs 
Eddy, Ms Angel and Miss Kylie will staff the school on their various days. 
Miss Jill will be in the office on Thursday and Friday. 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
This Friday 22nd September is the last day of Term 3. We hope all our 
students and their families have a lovely and safe holiday.                   
Please note that as there is no Staff Development Day in Term 4. 
School will resume on  Monday 9th October for both students and 
staff. 
 
FAREWELL MS ANGEL 
Last Thursday after our Book Week Parade, we had the opportunity to 
farewell and say Bon Voyage to Ms Angel who will be commencing her 
retirement with a well deserved overseas trip. Ms Angel has been a 
much loved, appreciated and respected teacher at Gum Flat Public 
School for many years. Staff and students will miss her greatly, but we 
hope she will pop in for a visit from time to time. We wish Ms Angel and 
Steve all the best for their future.              
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